SAFE PATHWAYS COMMITTEE MEETING
October 19, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 6:58 PM by John Callahan

Members Present: John Callahan, Dianna and Paul Dalida, Sue Psaledakis, Catherine Irzyk, Eugene Chaney,
and Fanny Littmarck.

Catherine made a motion to accept the August 3, 2017 minutes Sue P seconded and the motion passed.
John, Paul and Sue explained the history of our committee to our guests.

Sue suggested a path behind the Swallow Union school over the brook with parking at the Fire Station once it
moves to new location.

Paul moved to have two projects the one Sue mentioned and a Swamp Walk behind the Library, John seconded
it.

Paul made a motion to make Safe Pathways the keeper of the Complete Streets Initiative we need to approach
the Selectmen to make this happen Catherine 2" motion and it passed.

John agreed to stay on as chairman and Dianna agreed to remain the recording secretary for the next year.
Our next meeting will tentatively be Wednesday December 6, 2017 at 7:00 PM

Submitted by Dianna Dalida, Recording Secretary



